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6 February 1992 

MURPHY MOROBE 
Administrative Secretary 
CODESA 

Dear Murphy, 

As the CODESA train is now ro)ling, we would appreciate an 

opportunity for a small delegation from our board ta meet you to 

discuss issues relating to media coverage of Codesa and its 

working groups. 

We have some specific queries and broad proposals and would like 

to convey these to you and your colleagues at your earliest 

convenience. 

We would also like to arrange for you to address a lunch of a 

broader group of Foreign Correspondents over the meetings oF 

CODESA and for them to have an opportunity to ask questions. 

I# you are agreeable I would suggest March 5 or 10 as possible 

dates. 

The meeting with the FCA Board we need toa have sooner and I would 

suggest vou propose a date to fit in with your calendar. 

With best regards, 

Yours sincerely, 

“A 
ae 

John D, Battersby 
Chairman 
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John Battersby 
Chairman 
Foreign Correspondents Association 
12 February 1992 

Dear John 

Thanks for your letter dated February 6 1992. My apologies for 
not responding earlier. 

I am now in the process of reactivating the media committee which 
we had for CODESA 1. Indeed the matter is becoming quite urgent 
and I do promise to come back to you as soon as possible to 
follow up on your very valuable suggestion for a meeting with a 
delegation from your Board. I’1l also come back to you on the 
lunch idea for a broader group of foreign correspondents. 

Regards 

Yours Sincerely 

We 
Murphy Morobe 

e 
CONVENTION FOR A DEMOCRATIC SOUTH AFRICA 

e 
PO Box 307, Isando, 1600, South Africa. 

Telephone (011) 597-1198/99. Fax (011) 397-2211    


